GOLD RIVER COMMUNITY RESIDENTS NOTICE

October 17,2023

Wasoqopa’q First Nation (WFN) Chief and Council are aware of concerning activities that have been
occurring recently in the Gold River Community. To address the concerns of members and families, WFN
Chief and Council are implementing the following, as of today, October 17, 2023.

e (Chebucto Security has been obtained to support a security presence in the Gold River Community,
beginning today, October 17, 2023.

e Chebucto Security will maintain a 24 /7 shift schedule for the foreseeable future.

e Security Officers will be present and patrolling the community, in a marked identifiable vehicle.

e Security Officers will be patrolling roads and public access locations within the Gold River Community
to support safety and monitor activity.

e We encourage you to feel comfortable in approaching the security officers, the home base of the team
will be located at the Gold River Community Centre and is available for a meet and greet.

e If there is an immediate safety concern, please contact Jim Maloney, 902-440-3436 and in an
emergency situation call 911.
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Julian O’Connell

Band Manager, Wasoqopa’q First Nation



